To: Gerrish Township Board
From: Julie Tatro, Township Assessor

Re: Assessor March 2022

¢ Board of Review was held March 14 & 15

* All data and required reports were submitted to Equalization on March 21, we are balanced
with them, the database was archived and rolled over to begin work on 2023.

¢ The State Tax Commission has developed a new online reporting tool for assessors and
equalization directors to upload required reports. it is called the Michigan Equalization
Gateway. (MEG) Assessors were required to upload the L-4022 (Report of Assessment Roll
Changes) for the first time this year. It is anticipated that use will be expanded in the coming
years.




